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  Letter dated 14 February 2007 from the Permanent  
Representative of Albania to the United Nations addressed  
to the Chairman of the Committee 
 
 

 I write to you in your capacity as Chairman of the Security Council Committee 
established pursuant to resolution 1737 (2006) in order to report to the Committee 
on the steps my country has taken with the view to implementing effectively the 
aforementioned resolution. 

 To effectively comply with resolution 1737 (2006), the Ministry of Foreign 
Affairs of the Republic of Albania has circulated the full text of the resolution to all 
relevant institutions in Albania. This has been accompanied with the request to take 
all the necessary steps and measures in order to fully and effectively implement 
paragraphs 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 10, 12 and 17 of the resolution. 

 I would like to report and emphasize that during the requested period from 
December 2006 to January 2007, the Republic of Albania has fully complied with 
the requirements of the resolution. During that period, the Republic of Albania did 
not conduct any trade, or exchange of technology and goods with the Islamic 
Republic of Iran, as expressly stipulated in this resolution. 

 Albania will continue to fully comply with the provisions and requirements of 
Security Council resolution 1737 (2006), and report accordingly. 

 Should you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
your convenience. 
 
 

(Signed) Adrian Neritani 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

 


